Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ATKINS - Bartow
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

The Florida Department of Transportation, District One, is holding a public meeting, and all members of the public are invited to attend.

Date and Time:  Tuesday, February 26, 2013, 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Place:  Brookside Bluff Clubhouse, 7750 Golf Boulevard, Zolfo Springs, FL.
General Subject Matter to Be Considered:  FDOT is hosting the public meeting to update interested people about a traffic noise evaluation for the Brookside Bluff community associated with the widening of US 17 from the DeSoto County line to Sweetwater Road (County Road 634) in Hardee County. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. 
People who require special accommodations at the meeting under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require translation services (free of charge) should contact FDOT project manager, Jeffrey James, Florida Department of Transportation, P.O. Box 1249, Bartow, FL 33831, (863)519-2625 or e-mail jeffreyw.james@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days before the meeting.

If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact FDOT using the Florida Relay Service, (800)-955-8771 (TDD) or (800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information or a copy of the meeting agenda, please contact Mr. James at the above phone number or e-mail address.
